
PCCS ​Green Team ​presents...  

Miniature ​Fairy Garden​ ​Workshop 

 
Come brighten up your Saturday at our miniature fairy garden 

workshop! Green Team members will assist families in creating a 
miniature garden that joins the magic of nature with the wonder of childhood.  

 
 ​Where?​ Muir Hall, Prairie Crossing Charter School  

When?​ February 11, 2017.  Sessions at 9 am, 10 am and 11 am. 
Cost?​ $10 per fairy home (families can make one together or multiple!) 

How?​ RSVP required! Email Naomi at​ ​nhershiser@pccharterschool.org​.​ ​ Please be 
sure to specify your chosen time! 

See you there! 

 
Please bring a container no larger than 12" in 
height/diameter, or pay $1 additional for a mason jar​. 
Container examples: tea cup/pot, spring form pan, bowl, jar, 
hard lunch box, small basket, small glass/plastic terrarium, or 
any household container you would like to re-purpose for this 
project. 
 

In addition to plants, the Green team will provide a variety of trinkets and craft supplies for decorating, but 
we encourage families to bring unused items from home, such as buttons, old jewelry, small toys, etc. to give 
your fairy garden a personal touch.  
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